
 

 

 March 21th, Paris 

 

 

Mr. Yannick Glemarec 

Executive Director 

Secretariat of the Green Climate Fund 

Songdo International Business District 

Incheon, Republic of Korea 

 

Dear Mr. Glemarec,  

 

On behalf of the French seat, I have the honour to inform you that Mr. Stéphane CIENIEWSKI, Senior 

Adviser on Environment and Climate at the French Treasury, has been appointed as Board member, 

replacing myself, and Ms. Marine LANNOY, deputy head of the multilateral climate finance office at 

French Treasury, has been appointed as Alternate Board member, replacing M. Stéphane CIENIEWSKI, 

effective 21th of March.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jean-Christophe DONNELLIER 

Board Member to the Green Climate Fund  


